
From: Sari Sommarstrom
To: WB-DWR-WREnforcementPolicy
Subject: RE: Questions
Date: Thursday, February 28, 2019 10:29:27 AM

How to connect for the Webcast on Friday, March 1st? I don’t see the link.
Thanks,
Sari
 

From: WB-DWR-WREnforcementPolicy [mailto:DWR-WREnforcementPolicy@Waterboards.ca.gov] 
Sent: Friday, February 22, 2019 8:00 AM
To: Sari Sommarstrom
Subject: RE: Questions
 
Good Morning Sari,
 

The March 1st meeting will be open to the public and broadcasted via webcast.  You can view the
meeting on the internet at URL that can be found on the attached flier.  There will  be a second

meeting broadcasted via webcast on March 4th.  The goal of the initial outreach is to receive
feedback from the public and water right stakeholders on the proposed water rights enforcement
policy elements.   Those who can not attend are encourage to join the meeting online and submit
comments to WREnforcementPolicy@waterboards.ca.gov
 
Thank you,
Enforcement Policy Development Team
 
 
 
 

From: Sari Sommarstrom <sari@sisqtel.net> 
Sent: Thursday, February 21, 2019 9:26 PM
To: WB-DWR-WREnforcementPolicy <DWR-WREnforcementPolicy@Waterboards.ca.gov>
Subject: Questions
 
Dear Staff,
I doubt I will be able to attend  your information meeting in Sacramento on March 1st,
as I live 5 hours north in Siskiyou County. Could you please share your "brief
presentation" ahead of time on your website, so we up here have some background
on why and how you're approaching the enforcement issue? Are you going to offer a
range of options that the public could react to? What is the size of your "limited
enforcement resources to promote compliance"? How can those of us not able to
attend best provide comments and recommendations, as verbal input may not be
possible?
 
Thank you,
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Sari Sommarstrom, Ph.D
Etna, CA

 




